Union of Concerned Scientists

Citizens.and Scientists for Environmental Solutions

December 16, 2011

Mary Alice Morency
Clerk of the Board, Air Resources Board
1001 I Street, Sacramento, California 95814

Dear Ms. Morency,

The compact disc that accompanies this note holds personalized comments from 363 members of
the Union of Concerned Scientists regarding the Air Resources Board’s vote today on proposed
changes to the Low Carbon Fuel Standard.

Sincerely,

Chris Carney
Union of Concerned Scientists
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